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Subject Search for Director of the Honors College

Colleagues,

I am writing to solicit nominations and applications for the position
of director of the Honors College.  Ruth Cowan, who has led the
Honors College ably in this role, has accepted an endowed Chair at
the University of Pennsylvania in their Department of History. We
wish her well in this wonderful new position and thank her for her
years of service.

Ruth will be leaving the Honors College this summer.  Accordingly, I
am now initiating an internal search for a new faculty director.  The
faculty director is the intellectual leader of the Honors College and
must be a tenured member of the faculty with a demonstrated
commitment to both scholarly research and undergraduate education.
The faculty director will be responsible for faculty and curricular
issues in the college, will oversee the review of student
applications for Fall admission, will teach a course, and will work
closely with both the administrative director and the Honors College
students.  The position carries a stipend.

Please address all inquiries and nominations directly to Mark
Aronoff, Deputy Provost, who will chair the search. The search
committee will begin considering candidates May 21.

Thank you,
Robert L. McGrath, Provost and Exec. VP for Academic Affairs


